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PO BOX 150
112 N. LINCOLN  BLVD.

HODGENVILLE, KY 42748

February 16, 2021 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Re: Case No. 2014-00267 
Cannonsburg Water District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Cannonsburg Water District (Cannonsburg) respectfully requests that Commission 
Staff reschedule the Informal Conference that is currently scheduled for Thursday, 
February 18, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. EST. 

Cannonsburg’s office and most, if not all, of its service area is without electricity or 
internet service.  The entire Ashland area has been hit really hard by the recent ice 
and snow storm (about 1 to 2 inches of ice along with snow).  Tim Webb, the District 
Manager for Cannonsburg, estimates that the electricity and internet service will 
probably not be restored for at least one (1) week.  

Cannonsburg requests that the Informal Conference be postponed for at least two (2) 
weeks. 

Very truly yours, 

STOLL  KEENON  OGDEN  PLLC 

Damon  R. Talley 


